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Judicial Inquiry Commission
800 SOUTH MCDONOUGH STREET
SUITE 201
MONTGOMERY, ALABAMA 36104

August 15, 1977

During a regular scheduled meeting of the Judicial Inquiry Commission on Friday,
August 12, 1977, the members discussed your request for an advisory opinion
regarding recusing yourself in the cases involving worthless check charges against
several customers of a corporation of which your son is employed as a manager.

It is the opinion of the majority of the members of this Commission that you should
inform the parties involved in the cases that your son is an employee of this corporation
and recuse yourself on defendant’s request.

If the Commission can be of assistance to you in the future, please let us hear from
you.



